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29 December 2017 For immediate release
Cyclone Hilda clean up progressing

Shire staff are continuing to work on cleaning up the town following Cyclone Hilda. The
ongoing windy and wet weather means certain works cannot be attempted safely, and
therefore people are still asked to take care using parks and public reserves.

The Waste Management Facility has been reopened for commercial green waste disposal,
with all other green waste able to be accepted at Lot 400 Buckleys Road. Residents are
again reminded that they are responsible for the disposal of fallen trees and vegetation on
their properties.

Town Beach remains closed until clean-up and repair work is undertaken. Cape Leveque
Road, Manari Road, Crab Creek Road and Kavite Road will remain closed until further
notice given the impact of rainfall from Cyclone Hilda and the associated wet weather
being experienced in the region.

Fairway Drive has been reopened.
For updated road conditions please refer to the Main Roads and Shire websites.

The access ramp at Cable Beach remains closed, but work is being undertaken this
morning in the hope this will enable it to be reopened this afternoon. Please check the
Shire’s website and Facebook page for updates.

BRAC aquatic and the rest of the BRAC facility are open to the public.

The Shire offices are closed until Tuesday, 2 January 2018. In the meantime, the Shire’s
Parks and Gardens and Works crews will continue to undertake clean-up and repair work
and respond to urgent situations as they arise. For emergency contact details please refer
to the Shire of Broome website at www.broome.wa.gov.
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